CELEBRATING THE LIFE OF

30th December 1954 - 30th March 2024

The Willow Chapel, Cheltenham Crematorium, Bouncers Lane, Prestbury, GL525TJ
1st of May 2024
3.30pm



“Like a bird singing in the rain, let grateful memories

survive in time of sorrow”.
—ROBERT LOUIS STEVENSON



The Farewell

Closing Words

Exit Music
Walk Of Life
By Dire Straits



APPRECIATION

The family would like to thank you all for your

kind support during this time of sadness.

Refreshments will be served after the service at:

Derek’s Local

Royal Oak
Churceh Rd, Bishops Cleeve, GL52 SLR

DONATIONS

If you wish to make a donation

We ask these be sent to ( Sue Ryder Leckhampton Court Hospice) or the Charity Sue Ryder.

This is to show our appreciation of the care and support that was given to Derek during his

final days.
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